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For Immediate Release 
Wednesday, March 18, 2020

This morning, the Missouri Governor issued Executive Order 20-03 (attached), which moved 
the April 7, 2020 Municipal Election to June 2, 2020.

The order includes the following deadlines:

• March 11, 2020 remains the deadline for voter registration. Any voter that registered to
vote after the March 11, 2020 deadline will not be eligible to vote in the rescheduled
election.

• Voters must have turned 18 years old by April 7, 2020 in order to cast a ballot in the
rescheduled election.

• The deadline to request a mailed absentee ballot is now 5:00 p.m. on May 20, 2020.
Voters can continue requesting absentee ballots online at vote.boonemo.org or by mail
and all absentee ballot requests previously submitted remain valid, as do any absentee
ballots already returned for the April 7, 2020 election.

The sample ballot mailing for this election will include information regarding the new June 
2, 2020 date and will be sent out in the coming weeks. You can still view your sample ballot 
online any time at vote.boonemo.org. Polling place assignments will be updated as we get 
closer to the June 2, 2020 election.

"For the health and safety of Boone County voters, we encourage voters to consider absentee 
voting in advance of the municipal election." Boone County Clerk Brianna Lennon said.

As a reminder, Missouri law does not require voters that request an absentee ballot due to 
incapacity or confinement due to illness or physical disability to have their absentee ballots 
notarized.

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out at clerk@boonecountymo.org or 
573-886-4375.
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